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To:   Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From:  Sid Grant 
Date:   July 13, 2017 
 
cc:  Buddy Echols, Brad Hunt, Kelly Penny, Louis Macias, Larry Guerra 
  
 
 Re:   Coppell Middle School East Athletic Complex Fence Replacement – 2017 

Bond Project #30 
  

As part of the 2017 Bond Projects (e.g. Project #30), Coppell Middle School East is 
to receive new 8 foot tall ornamental wrought iron fencing around the athletic complex 
that is compliant with city code.  This is in conjunction with the construction of the new 
track and turf at the school. 

Louis Macias was able to secure from PDQ Fence Company the same pricing per 
foot as we received for the CMS North fencing completed earlier this year.  The 
removal of the existing chain link fence and installation of the new fence can be 
accomplished for a turn-key price of $89,292.00.  The new fence will require a permit 
from the city, but is not required to go through the City Planning and Zoning Process.  
This is the same fencing that is around a portion of Buddy Echols Field and around 
Coppell Middle School North.  Please see photo below.   

The Interlocal Contract purchasing method as provided in the Texas Education Code 
44.031 was used to obtain proposals through the Educational Purchasing 
Cooperative of North Texas Contract #1207. 

Since this is a dual use facility that will be utilized by both Coppell ISD and the City of 
Coppell, the city has agreed to pay half of the total cost.  Therefore, Coppell ISD will 
ultimately only be responsible for $44,646.00 of the total cost. 

Resolution:  That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve PDQ Fence Company 
as the vendor to complete the athletic complex fence replacement at Coppell Middle 
School East at a total cost of $89,292.00. 



 

 


